
HOUSTON COUNTY 
Personnel Office 
304 South Marshall Street - Room 208 
Caledonia, Minnesota 55921 
Phone: (507) 725-5822            
Fax: (507) 725-5590 
www.co.houston.mn.us   

 

Houston County is an Equal Opportunity Employer 

APPLICATION DIRECTIONS 
Dropsite Supervisors 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in employment with Houston County. 
 
In order to be considered for this position, please submit the following 
application materials to the Personnel Office, at the address listed above, as 
soon as possible. 
  

 County Application for Employment form 
 
Failure to follow the application directions may be grounds for rejecting 
your application. 
 
Application materials will not be reviewed until after the closing date. Once 
the review process is complete, interviews will be set up for the finalists.  All 
applicants will be notified by mail regarding our final hiring decision. 
     

If you have any questions, or need special accommodations to complete the 
employment application form, please feel free to contact the Personnel 
Office at (507) 725-5822.   
 

 

http://www.co.houston.mn.us/

